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VIP 4400 Discontinuation Announcement

After 16 years in production, Distek will no longer offer the VIP 4400 Dissolution Vessel Washer effective December 
31, 2021, or when the remaining units are distributed, whichever comes first.

Support for the existing installed base will continue to be provided by Distek for a period comparable to industry stan-
dards (typically 5-7 years). Please be aware that beyond the industry norm and as the inventory of replacement parts 
are drawn down continuation of technical support without the guarantee of a successful repair or the availability of 
repair parts is inevitable.

For additional questions or concerns please contact Distek at +1.732.422.7585 or by email at info@distekinc.com.


